
BELLMORE-MERRICK CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

 
Dear Principals, 
 
Please note the following letters which will be posted on our District Summer Mailing Page:   

 
http://www.bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us/parentsstudents/district_summer_mailing 

 
These letters will be posted on or before August 5 to coincide with your school’s mailing.  In your 
cover letter to parents, please make them aware of these letters (those that apply to your school--
middle or high) and follow-up on the hard copy mailing, with an email that will have the links to the 
“bundle” of letters.    Lastly, please make sure that you have full hard copy sets of the mailing for 
parents who request “paper” and note this option in your cover letter. 
 
1. Emergency Release Procedures Letter and Emergency Release Form  

2. Media Opt-Out Letter 

3. Driver Education Program Notice (High School Only) 

4. Pesticide Notification Letter  

5. Military Opt-Out Form for parents to submit (High School Only) 

6. Dignity for All Students Act Brochure  

7. Infinite Campus 7th Grade Parent Portal Invitation Letter 

8. Remind Text-Alert Service 

9. Free & Reduced Lunch Application 

10. Sports Forms: A link on the district’s summer mailing drop-down menu will direct parents to all sports 

forms.  Hard copies are available to you in your nurse’s office. 

 

 

Reminder: DATES FOR SCHOOL MAILINGS 
AUGUST, 2017 

 
DATE MAILING 

 
 

August 1-4 

 
1st Summer Mailing 

 
 

August 18 

 
Student Schedules Mailed and Posted to 

Parent Portal/Transportation Information 
 

http://www.bellmore-merrick.k12.ny.us/parentsstudents/district_summer_mailing

